
Project LIGHT

Today we had the opportunity to participate in a very interesting event. Together with the students

of our schools, we went to the Market Square to be part of an extraordinary event: the performance /

happening / parade of young people with various disabilities from the Evangelical Center for Diakonia

and Education Foundation.

The event took place on October 28, 2022 at 10.30 in the Market Square in Wrocław. Young

people with various disabilities, together with educators, therapists and teachers, carried out an "art

installation" (a spiral of light made of various types of building and decorative materials, carried on

poles). Additionally, the pupils from our Foundation prepared small lanterns, which they decorated

themselves, and as part of this event they distributed them to the inhabitants of Wrocław, thus sharing

"light". Our goal was to share our inner light, good energy and smile with other people.

The event took place as part of the # LIGHT social campaign which we carry out in cooperation

with the Municipal Social Welfare Center and the Without Barriers Office.
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